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To: Gary Gramlick 
From: Fresh Tracks Transportation 
Re: Late Intervention 

On May 24, 2006 Fresh Tracks Transportation received an intervention on Docket 
number 06A-224CP-EXT from Rainbow inc. dba, 453-TAXI. The application period 
ended May 17, 2006 and the intervention was not filed until May 24, 2006. Fresh Tracks 
would like to make a motion to have this intervention dismissed due to its untimely filing. 
Rainbow Taxi has been involved with the Public Utilities Commission since 1997 and is 
aware of the P.U.C process, including deadlines in which certain documents must be 
filed. For this reason, Fresh Tracks Transportation has requested this intervention be 
dismissed. 

For any further questions please contact Fresh Tracks Transportation at 970-453-4052. 
Thank you for your time. 

~~ 
Jillian Hollen & Peter Griff 
Owners 
970-453-4052 


